
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

3rd November 2024 
Rev Dr Cecil Grant             
 Tel: 07989 353732  

cgrant@presbyterianireland.org         
Office: 028 9336 1480 

office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk                        
NI Charity Reg: NIC105433 

We warmly welcome Rev Johnston Lambe 

who will lead us in worship                           

this Sunday morning. 

‘...but those who hope in the LORD will renew their 

strength.  They will soar on wings like eagles; they 

will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not  

be faint.’  Isaiah 40 : 31 



What‘s on this week? 
 

Sat 2nd  9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

Sun 3rd  11am  Morning Service 

Mon 4th 7pm  Session Prayer Meeting 

   8pm  Badminton Club 

Tues 5th 7pm  Indoor Bowls 

   7.30pm  GB Former Members 

   8pm  Session 

Thur 7th 2pm  Thursday Fellowship 

   6-9.30pm BB 

Fri 8th  10am  Needle & Natter 

   10am  Friday Bowls  

   6-9.15pm GB   

Filled Shoeboxes  

please return                
3rd-8th November. 

 

 
 

You can leave 
boxes in the      
vestibule on      

Sun 3rd Nov or in 
the church office  

9am-12 noon   
Mon-Fri. 

 

Latest return date 
is Friday                

8th November      
at 12 noon. 

Thursday 
 Fellowship 

7th November 2-3.30pm  

with The Leprosy Mission 

 

 

We are due to renew our 

subscription to the Herald.   

Envelopes will be attached 

to the December issue.  

Please complete and place 

in the offering plate by the 

first Sunday in January.  

If you would like to          

subscribe for the first 

time, or if you wish to  

cancel, please contact 

Rosalind in the office.  

Thank you. 



Welcome Team in 
November 

 

Tom McFadden (L) 

Raymond Leeman 

Isabell Leeman  

Rhonda Cherry 

Carol Carson 

Karen Batten 

 

 

 
 

You may have already been 
down to Saturday Night Live 

and liked what you saw!  

If so, we’d love you to come 
along on Sunday 10th @ 7pm 
when Craig Mawhinney from 
Young Life will be sharing the 

vision and training. 

Mission Focus  
Sunday 10

th
 November 7 - 8pm 

Everyone welcome 

Poppies are       

available in the hall 

foyer alongside a                 

donation box. 

GB Former Members 
Tuesday 5th November 

‘Knocking Doors’  
Tea & Coffee served first at 7.30pm 

 

Sunday 10th November is           
Remembrance Sunday.   

There will be a retiring offering 
for The Poppy Appeal. 

Our Tearfund Harvest 

Special Collection   

continues until             

24th November.  Spare 

envelopes are on the 

vestibule table. 

13th 



 

We are considering         
organising group 

acoustic guitar lessons.   
 

Firstly we’d like to 
gauge interest.  

 

If you are interested 
please speak to Anita.  

 ‘‘The Son is the radiance of God’s glory and the   
exact representation of his being, sustaining all 

things by his powerful word.‘  Hebrews 1 : 3 

OUTREACH APPEAL GIFT DAY – CHRISTMAS GIFTS 

 

 

 

On Sunday 24th November we are planning a ‘GIFT DAY’ here in the 

church and we’re asking those who can and who wish to, to buy a 

gift for a child from birth to 16 years (age, gender and value of your 

choice) and bring it along to church that day… UNWRAPPED.   
 

The Baby Bank has suggested we buy clothes, in particular pyjamas, 

dressing gowns, slippers, socks and underwear, and also children’s 

books.   These can be story books, activity books, annuals or              

Christian books.   

The Baby Bank would also very much          

appreciate gift-boxed toiletries for parents. 
    

Thank you all for your continued support for 

this work. 

0-16 

Boy or girl 

Any value 

~~~ 

Clothes 

Pyjamas 

Dressing gowns 

Slippers 

Underwear 

Socks 

~~~ 

Storybooks 

Activity books 

Annuals 

Christian books 

~~~ 

Gift-boxed toiletries         

for parents 


